
Engineering Assessment of the Homer Harbor Steel Grid 07/23/2025

City Manager/Port Director

$ 30,000

The Steel Grid is one of two tidal grids in the Harbor which operated until it was condemned in the spring of 2024 because significant 
corrosion degraded the support pilings.  The Steel Grid provided space for vessel owners with 60 to 120-foot vessels to conduct routine 
or short-notice maintenance without incurring the expense of hauling out of the harbor.  Since the condemnation of the Steel Grid, there 
have been requests from large vessel owners and support from the Port and Harbor Advisory Commission to replace or repair the Steel 
Grid.  Before committing to replacing the Steel Grid staff prefers to first estimate the total cost for the project and identify opportunities 
for refurbishing rather than replacing infrastructure.  Per the City of Homer Procurement Policy the Port & Harbor solicited several 
quotes within the intermediate purchase range and RESPEC Engineering services was the lowest responsive and responsible bidder.
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